
22nd October 2020 

Greetings, Kia ora koutou, Malo e lelei, Talofa lava, Fakaalofa lahi atu, Kia ora-
na - to parents and our community.   
 

SCHOOL LUNCHES 
In 2019 the Government introduced an initiative to explore delivering a 
free and healthy daily school lunch. Paerata School has been invited to be 
a part of this initiative, the Board of Trustees have discussed the initiative 
and accepted. This means that from Term 2 2021 lunches will be availa-
ble to all students. However, no one will be compelled to eat the lunch 
provided. Parents wanting to provide their children with their own lunch 
can continue to do so.  
Our next step is to work with MOE to choose a provider who meets the 
MOE guidelines.  
More information can be found here: 
https://www.education.govt.nz/our-work/overall-strategies-and-
policies/wellbeing-in-education/free-and-healthy-school-lunches/  
 
PRIZE GIVING 

This year we have decided to hold our Prize Giving during the school day.  
This decision came about as we have noticed a big drop in the number of 
students attending the evening prize giving.  Prize Giving is about          
celebrating our students achievements for the year and we would like as 
many of our students to be recognised with their peers present.  All  
Whanau will still be welcome to attend.  We will have more details in an 
upcoming newsletter. 
 
Ngā mihi,  
Luke Thompson 
Principal 

 

 
35 Tuhimata Road,  P.O. Box 1163 
PAERATA PUKEKOHE 2340 
Phone 09 238 7050 email:office@paerata.school.nz 

Cellphone: 0221020478 

UPCOMING EVENTS  

OCTOBER 

Tuesday 27th  Year 7 & 8 Touch Rugby Tournament 

Wednesday 28th  Year 5 & 6 Touch Rugby Tournament 

Thursday 29th  Teachers Day—a chance to show your teacher how much you     
appreciate them 

 Mobile Farm Visit—Juniors 

Friday 30th  Market Day 

COLOURING COMPETITION - Entry forms coming home today 
The Waikato-Hauraki-Coromandel Rural Support Trust and Paperplus are 
excited to be running a colouring-in competition for primary aged school 
children.  This initiative is titled "Farmers supporting Farmers" and is to 
show our support for the rural sector.  
There are 3 age groups (5-6yrs; 7-8yrs; 9+yrs) with 2 entries from each age 
group winning a $50 Paperplus voucher for themselves and a gift pack for 
their school.   
The competition closes on the 12th November, 2020 and the winners     
announced on 16th November, 2020.  Entries can be emailed (scan or pho-
to) through to events@ruralsupport.org.nz or mailed to RST c/o Havenvale, 
Brown Rd, RD2, Tirau, 3485.  

Sunday 1st of November    -    8am - 1pm     -    Pukekohe A & P Showgrounds  

https://www.education.govt.nz/our-work/overall-strategies-and-policies/wellbeing-in-education/free-and-healthy-school-lunches/
https://www.education.govt.nz/our-work/overall-strategies-and-policies/wellbeing-in-education/free-and-healthy-school-lunches/
mailto:events@ruralsupport.org.nz


Jubilee Committee meeting tonight  

in the staffroom - 7pm 

TROPHIES 

If you received a trophy last year, we would appreciate it if you could return it to 

school as soon as possible please. 

MARKET DAY - FRIDAY 30TH OF OCTOBER 

Next Friday we will be holding our Market Day.  Market Day is an opportunity 
for students to show whanau the artwork they have been working on throughout 
the year.  This year we are changing how we run the day.  On Thursday classes 
will be setting up and artwork will be judged.  We are hoping this will make for a 
more relaxing Market Day.   

The plan for Friday: 

8:50  Students go to class as normal and work on their last piece of floral art. 

10:30  Students assemble on the court.  Teachers and Parent helpers set up 
stalls 

10:40  Jump Jam displayñwhanau welcome to participate 

10:50  Stalls open 

11:30 Classes open 

12:30  Parents are welcome to take students and their floral displays home - 
please make sure you have either signed your child out at the office or 
told their teacher before they leave the school grounds. 

If you are sending your child with money to spend, please do not send them with 
$20 notes as our stalls will have limited floats. 

 

 

 

 

SCHOLASTIC BOOK CLUB  

ORDERS CLOSE ON THE 30TH 

OCTOBER.  PARENTS IF YOU 

WOULD LIKE TO PLACE A 

SECRET CHRISTMAS ORDER 

JUST LET US KNOW OR     

ALTERNATIVELY YOU CAN 

PLACE YOUR ORDER VIA THE 

BOOKCLUB WEBSITE—

PARENTS LOOP TAB 

FRIDAY LUNCH 

Tomorrow we will have the following available to 
purchase for lunch: 

Meat Lovers Pizza $2 each 
Hawaiian Pizza  $2 each 

     Hot dog on a stick $2 each 
Ice Blocks $1            Oat Bars for 50 cents.   

  

Students need to place their order in Room 4 
with Mrs Stacey before school. 

 

Students Leaving Paerata  

If you have not already notified us that your child will be leaving our school at the end 

of the 2020 school year (other than Year 8 students), we would appreciate it if you 

could please advise us by either phone or email at office@paerata.school.nz as soon 

as possible. 

If you have a child coming to Paerata school next year, please let us know - it would 

be very much appreciated and certainly help with our future planning. 

http://school.nz/

